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/n Unusual Game

IRU Hot Wheels Defeat Duke Students

IN T E R C E P T IN G  A PASS-Dav\dC3\A\NeW, right, a patient 

on Duke's Inpatient Rehabilitation Unit at the Durham Rehab 

Center, blocks a pass in a basketball game between the 

Durham Rehab Hot Wheels team and a group of Duke 

undergraduates. Since all the IRU players were confined to 

wheelchairs, the Duke students had to play the same way. It 

was obvious the Hot Wheels had been practicing—they 

defeated the students 31-22. (staff photo)

IT 'S  A PASS—Bruce Peterson, high scorer for the Hot 

Wheels, passes to a team-mate over the head of a Duke player. 
Other members of the Hot Wheels team, all patients on the 

IR U , included Captain Sammy Williams, Milton Lyons, 
Edward Williams, and David Caldwell. Scorekeeper for the 

game was Ron Rice and Durham Rehab Center administrator 

Al Taylor was referee, (staff photo)
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R E B O U N D — He W  C h e n a u lt ,  one o f  th e  Du k e  

undergraduates in the game, pulls down a rebound. Other 

members of the student team include Captain Billy Suk, Dan 

Hoyle, Mike Reiland, and Glen Jordan, (staff photo)

FO i/Z .—Billy Suk, a Duke freshman basketball star, tips out 

of his wheelchair and is called for a foul in the Hot 

Wheels-Duke game. The Hot Wheels are planning to challenge 

other local groups to wheel-chair basketball contests, (staff 

photo)
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Professional News
Fellows

Three faculty members in 
the Department o f Medicine 
have been granted fellowship 
in  th e  1 7 ,0 0 0 -m e m b e r  
A m e r i c a n  C o l l e g e  o f  
P h y s ic ia n s . T hey  are Dr. 
Jerome M. Feldman, associate 
professor, and Drs. Hiroshi 
Nagaya and Abe Walston II, 
assistant professors.

The American College of 
Physicians is a 56-year old 
i n t e r n a t i o n  a I m e d i c a l  
specialty society.

Speaker

Dr. Merel H. Harmel, professor and chairman 
of the Department o f Anesthesiology, spoke at 
a jo in t meeting of the N.C. chapter of the 
American College o f Surgeons and the N. C. 
Society o f Anesthesiologists in Wrightsvllle 
Beach Apr. 7. His talk was on "Preoperative 
Evaluation."

A t  Meeting

Registered dietitians Susan Hubbard, Sharon 
O'Quinn and Ann Sites attended the spring 
m e e tin g  o f  th e  North  Carolina Dietetic 
Association in Charlotte, N.C. Mar. 14-15.


